
OUR MOST HOLY REDEEMER  

AND ST THOMAS MORE 
 

CORONAVIRUS 
 

In obedience to an instruction from our bishop, 

Cardinal Vincent Nichols, our church remains 

closed to parishioners and visitors.  Until further 

notice, no public celebration of Mass will take 

place there, nor is it allowed to enter the 

building for private prayer. We look forward to 

the day when it will be possible, once again, for 

people to visit our beautiful house of God. 

Meanwhile, please remember in your prayers 

all those affected by the current emergency and 

those working to develop a remedy. 

“Can anything cut us off from the love of 

Christ?....No; we come through all these things 

triumphantly victorious, by the power of him 

who loved us.” (Romans, 8.35-37) (NJB)                                                

For more information, please see: 

rcdow.org.uk  


